Request for Proposal - Electrical Work for the Town Hall Building in Brookline

All written bids must be received by 6:30 PM on Wednesday September 15, 2021

Bids will be opened at a regularly scheduled Selectboard meeting at Town Hall at 6:40 PM on
September 15, 2021. The town of Brookline reserves the right to accept or dismiss any and all
bids received. Certificate of insurance liability is required with the bid. Contact Selectboard
Chair Dot Maggio to set up an on site inspection / in person review of the work.

802 365 7072 DMAGGIO.BROOKLINEVT@GMAIL.COM

Bids can be hand delivered or mailed to the Town of Brookline. PO Box 403, Brookline Vermont
05345

Scope of work includes:

Completing permit for work.

Installing the necessary 6 position panel for use with a gas emergency generator.
Providing a 20 foot generator “cord” for hookup.

Installing / upgrading outdoor spotlights (3) with LED units tied into a timer.

All material and labor costs should be included in the price of the bid.
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